
A copy of the petition submitted by residents of Betony Drive, received 
September 8, 2020, containing approximately 50 signatures, regarding the 
proposed Zoning By-law Amendment Application submitted by Vomano 
Valley Developments Inc. for 12955A and 12955B Bathurst Street, is on 
file in the Office of the Clerk. 


